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;.- Jersey Central Power & Ught Company
. Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road

Morristown, New Jersey 07960
(201)455-8200

December 21, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region i
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
IE Bulletin No. 79-25

The purpose of this letter is to respond to the directives set
forth in IE Bulletin No. 79-25 which is concerned with failures of Westinghouse
BFD relays in safety-related systems. No relays of this type are used in
the safety-related systems or elsewhere at the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating
Station. lE Bulletin No. 79-25, therefore, does not apply to the Oyster
Creek Station. Similar replies concerning the same type relay were provided
to your office in respose to IE Bulletin No. 76-05 (April 5,1976) and
IE Circular No. 76-02 (August 18,1976).

Very-truly yours,
/

* '

Donald A. Ross, Manager
Generating Stations-Nuclear

cs

cc: United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations inspection
Washington, DC 20555
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